
Dear Member-Contributors, 

 

Keeping in view the Covid-19 (Corona Virus) threat and the subsequent circulars issued by the State 

and Central Governments, "The Sixth National  Seminar 2020 slated for April 03, 2020 on Sustainable 

Development: Socio-Economic Concerns" to be organised jointly by the Department of Economics, 

Punjabi University, Patiala, and The Society of Economics and Development at Patiala is postponed. 

The fresh date will be announced in due course of time. Inconvenience caused if any is highly 

regretted.  

 

Kindly share this email with your co-author(s). 

  

A word of confirmation will be appreciated. 

 

With kind regards 

 

Yours Sincerely 

The General Secretary 

The Society of Economics and Development 

Ludhiana-141004 

Website: www.soed.in 

Contact No. 0161-2920025 


